
I support House Bill 2725

I am an avid Kayaker and wildlife photographer.  I have spent many years on the Willamette photographing the wildlife.  I am 
concerned that the whole shoreline is changing
in that area.  I love the Herons that sit on the edge and look for small fish to eat.  I worry that they can no longer see fish due to the 
the amount of silk that is going into the river due to the wakes.  Anyway, it just seems so unnatural what these big boats are causing 
and that it should be regulated in this area.

Thanks so much for your consideration,
Pamela


